
HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

Join us for the next Riverside Connect 

event at: 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

Tuesday 12th January 2016 

10.30-11.30am 

11.30-11.55 refreshments provided by 

our BTEC Home Cooking Pupils  

 

Hear about the success of our new 

Personal Learning Plans  and  get a 

sneak peek into how we plan to use 

Woodlodge to promote LIFE SKILLS for 

our amazing pupils! 



Lisa Mason Clare Collins Amy Skelton 
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Personal Learning Plans: 

We have recently re launched a 

new and exciting PLP and we would 

love to share with you the successes 

of our new approach. With family       

contributions we have created a    

personalised and inspiring curriculum 

for all our pupils 

Woodlodge: 

We are excited to show you all our new 

plans for Woodlodge and how we plan to 

open it up to more of our pupils to      

promote those very important life 

skills! Jenna Hancock will be     

talking about how valuable the    

Woodlodge experience can be. 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all 
there! 


